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Fall has finally arrived, and I hope all my companion Sir Knights 

and their families are well and healthy.  I had hoped earlier in the 

year that we would be meeting now face to face but it appears that 

telecommunication methods are the best way to meet and continue 

our fellowship. Trinity Commandery was the first commandery to 

hold a telecommunication meeting via zoom.  This meeting was 

well attended by the membership and business was conducted in a 

fine manner.  I am looking forward to continuing this form of 

meeting with the other commanderies. 

 

Our Mid-Atlantic Departmental meeting will be held in the zoom 

format the first Saturday of this month.  I hope to have additional 

information to pass on to our Sir Knights in the November insert.  

The leadership training will also be held in conjunction with the 

departmental meeting and I hope those who participate in these 

sessions will share their experience with us all.  These sessions are 

open to all Sir Knights and with the ease of doing them from home 

it is a good opportunity to take advantage of this valuable training. 

 

Please remember the Knight Templar Eye Foundation with your 

gifts.  Our continual support allows the dedicated scientists to 

continue their research in the various fields of study that the 

foundation have awarded research support.  You can refer to the 

Knight Templar magazine for ways to contribute to this important 

foundation. 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to stay in contact with your Sir Knight companions.  

In these unusual times, it is more important to stay in contact with 

our brethren.  Emails, phone calls, or just a quick snail mail note or 

card would do a lot to stay in contact with our companions.   

 

I continual hope that more individuals will support the efforts of our 

health officials and we can get back to meeting face to face.  I am 

looking forward to welcoming new Sir Knights into our  

commanderies.  Please continue to recommend to our brethren as 

you attend your chapters and blue lodges the valuable lessons and 

charities that the commanderies support.  I hope by keeping our 

brethren informed we can continue to increase our membership 

when we again can meet face to face. 

 

In closing, please take the time to be with your families and I pray 

that all stay well and healthy during these trying times. 

 

Yours In Templary, 

Randy Mullen 

Grand Commander 
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